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Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 28, 2023 at 10:19 PM
To: Tim King <Tim.King@tasman.govt.nz>

Dear Tim,
On behalf of the MDCA we wish to congratulate you on your recent LGNA award as their Super Leader.
Congratulations from MDCA membership.
Kind Regards
Marion Satherley
Acting MDCA Secretary


